Rotary — Meeting Club Recap 10/26/2021

When you ask Rotarians to dress in costume, you never know what you will get. And so it was that our
club was visited by 6 “Rotary Anns”. Dressed in vintage attire loaned from Chris Dudley’s store, these
women represented the different eras of women who were allowed to “help” rotary before they were
allowed to join. Thank you to Sally Long, Lace Blue-McLean, Bonnie Rybak, Trish Thomas, Chris Dudley,
and Karen Aultman for embracing the holiday spirit. Also, special thank you to Michael “Mikey”
Dandurand for also donning vintage attire and joining in with the group. And, Bob Cohen, thank you for
coming in your extra scary ghost outfit! What a fun group of folks.

We also had the pleasure to meet and induct this year’s Interact officers. They are: Taylor Koon(Pres),
Carleigh Steel(VP), Kendall Gibson(Sec), and Aubrey Mueller. What a wonderful group of students with
outstanding GPAs(all over 4.0). We see a rosy future with these ladies at the helm. We hope to see
them do some good things this year, and we encourage them to join us in some of our activities. And
note, they also had a good sense of humor and patience with our silly shenanigans.

Paul Harris:

* We had the honor and privilege to extend a special Paul Harris to a gentleman that does so much for
his community. Congratulations Rev. Doug Alexander. Our community and our club are so much better
for having you be a part of it.

*Congratulations also go out to: John Murphy, Karen Aultman, Sonny Hunt, Lora Wilson, and Mark
Yerman for obtaining additional Paul Harris recognition.

*FYl- we are closing in on 50! Just a few more to go. Remember, supporting the Rotary foundation will
be supporting the efforts our club wants to do for this community. It is money well spent.

Purple Pinky — it is that time of year when we remember that rotary is still fighting Polio in the world.
Donations to the Polio Fund will count toward your Paul Harris. Sounds like a “twofer”.

Other news:

**Lace is looking for volunteers to help pour beer, etc. at the Stone Crab Jam. We get paid $10/hr for
each hour we work for each volunteer. This is a fun way to earn some money for our club. It is usually
pretty fast paced work and the time goes by quickly. You get an opportunity to hang out with your club
members, chat with folks, and occasionally take a little “sip”. How do you say no to that? Email Lace at
laceblue@gmail.com

**Dictionaries are still waiting to be distributed. If you want to be a part of the team, contact Lace.
More Fun is on the Way!
H/S $89

50/50 - $22.50 Rick Rollason’s wife, Linda. | guess SHE got Lucky!



